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The Town of Wilmington will hold a Public Hearing at 6pm on Tuesday, August 5th at the Wilmington Town Hall located at 7 Community Center Circle, in Wilmington, Essex County

The Planning Board is considering a 3-Lot Subdivision Application from Tony Nickinello involving Tax Map Parcels  26.3-1-70.200 which is located at 78 Fox Farm Rd.
Any Parties with concerns are encouraged to attend. The application, paperwork, maps, etc.  Will be available for viewing on the Town Website and during normal business hours Wednesday and Friday at the Town Hall.

